


A big well done to all the pupils who took part in the first 
round of the Istead Rise Chess Tournament today! 

Congratulations to Darcie, Brody, George, Jiya, James, 
Molly, Harjot, Charlie D, Scarlett, Henry and 

Arturo who all made it through. We look 
forward to seeing you in the next round!


